Dear Whiteside Families

As the school year draws to a close, | wanted to take a moment and contact you regarding the
daily lunches provided through our church partners and the school. Our regular school year
lunches will conclude this Wednesday, May 22.

On June 3, the Sacks of Summer lunch program will begin within the district. This program is
coordinated through our 5 local churches and Whiteside School. Church personnel will continue
to follow the summer delivery route as noted below. Please understand that the times that are
listed are approximate arrivals:

Oxen and Ganim @ 12:15

Sierra Park @ 12:25

Patrick and Winthrop @ 12:35

Yorkshire Cul-De-sac @ 12:40

Eastview Drive @ 12:50

*Lunch will be delivered Monday - Friday. \

If you have any questions please feel contact, Mark Heuring, Superintendent Whiteside School
District 115 at 618-239-0000 or via email at mark.heuring@wssd115.org .

Thank you,

Mark Heuring



